
 

  
 

LinC News 

Week 11, Semester 2 – 2018 
 

Year 12 Varsity Jackets and Hoodies 
All replacement varsities and hoodies have arrived.  If you haven’t collected yours, please do so as 

soon as possible. 

Year 12 Formal  
Final formal payments are due no later than 2 November 2018.  Payments can be made at the front 

office, over the phone or by direct deposit to: 

 

Westpac Banking Corporation 

Account name: Lake Tuggeranong College 

BSB: 032 777 

Account Number: 001500 

 

Please reference your payment with student name/Formal, and contact the front office with guest 

name if applicable and any dietary requirements. 

 

Seating plans will be handed out in week 12, and will need to be handed back to the front office by 

Friday 9 November. 

 

Clarity on R Units 
The purpose of an R unit is to recognise the time a student engages in a learning experience. 

 

Time spent participating in an R unit is what counts.  

 

So, for example, absences from LinC class cannot be counted towards receiving any R unit points, 

even with parent permission for the absence. This means that students who have missed time in any 

R unit and do not get to the required hours (11 hours for a 0.2 R unit) will not get the credit point. 

 

College Sports 

Term 4 Sports 2018: 

Sports Page Code for google classroom is: tz5qde 
             

Sign up with Dave in PE and/or on Sports noticeboard outside Science staffroom. 

 

ALL PERMISSION NOTES ARE ON THE SPORTS PAGE IN GOOGLE CLASSROOM. IN THE 

“CLASSWORK” SECTION 

One Day Carnivals: {Must Sign Up ASAP} 

• Boys 20/20 Cricket Wednesday 24th October 

• Table Tennis Friday 26th October 

• Mixed Netball Tuesday 30th October 

• College Golf Wednesday 31st October 

• Beach Soccer Tuesday 6th November (See Steve in Science) 

• Girls Cricket Friday 9th November 

• Baseball Friday 9th November 

• 10 Pin Bowling Friday 16th November 
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LTC Halloween Trivia Night 
Join us at the 2018 Halloween Trivia Night to raise money for our 2019 USA Study Tour.  Held at the 

college at 6:30pm on the 26th of October 2018. Your chance to get in the spirit of Halloween and 

have a fun night while helping students make their way to the USA.  

 

Entry is only $10 per person.  

 

Get 8 – 10 friends together and register at: tuggeranonghalloween.eventbrite.com.au  

 

If you are a student at the school, and if you would like to join the trip to the USA we have two spots 

left, one for a male and one for a female, get in touch with Luke Broadhurst: 

luke.broadhurst@ed.act.edu.au for more information and a discussion of a payment plan to meet 

your needs.  
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